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OSHKOSH - Rep. Hintz issued the following statement Monday:

  

“I am encouraged by the announcement of an agreement between the WEDC and Foxconn,
and I look forward to getting answers to questions at tomorrow's meeting. I share Governor
Evers' goal of having a realistic and accountable contract that can lead to new jobs and protect
taxpayers going forward. State and local taxpayers have already spent over a billion dollars on
a project with little to show more than three years later. It is my hope that any new contract
brings better transparency and clarity from Foxconn going forward."
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